
From: webmaster@puc.state.oh.us 
To: PUCO ContactThePUCO 
Subject: PUCO CONTACT FORM: 112264 
Received: 4/14/2017 12:04:36 PM 
Message:
WEB ID: 112264 AT:04-14-2017 at 12:04 PM 

Related Case Number: 

TYPE: Comment

NAME: Dr. Lesli Johnson 

CONTACT SENDER ? Yes 

MAILING ADDRESS:

 11877 State Park Rd 
 Athens , Ohio 45701 
 USA 

PHONE INFORMATION:

 Home: 740.594.7093 
 Alternative: (no alternative phone provided?)
 Fax: (no fax number provided?)

E-MAIL: lesli.k.johnson@gmail.com

INDUSTRY:Electric

ACCOUNT INFORMATION:

 Company: AEP Ohio 
 Name on account: Lesli Johnson 
 Service address: 11877 State Park Rd 
 Service phone: 740-594-7093 
 (no account number provided?)

COMMENT DESCRIPTION: 

I understand that AEP Ohio is seeking a rate hike on their fixed rate, nearly doubling what they 
charge customers regardless of use. I object to this rate hike and want to register my concerns. 
This discourages energy conservation and punishes the people who use the least amount of 
electricity. Please tell AEP Ohio that they need to fairly market their product and not move to a 
higher fixed rate. 
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This foregoing document was electronically filed with the Public Utilities 

Commission of Ohio Docketing Information System on 

4/17/2017 8:48:39 AM

in

Case No(s). 16-1852-EL-SSO

Summary: Public Comment filed on behalf of concerned consumer, Lesli Johnson
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